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Cross Country: 
Congratulations to our state cross country runners.  LPSD had an outstanding showing at the 
state Cross country race.  LPSD had 6 runners in the top 20 at state.  The Girls Sockeye Coop 
team with runners from Port Alsworth and Newhalen took 2nd place as a team.  The Boys 
Sockeye Coop team with runners from Port Alsworth, Kokhanok, and Newhalen took 4th place 
as a team. 

 
 
Volleyball 
Volleyball is in full swing.  LPSD mix-3 is working hard to prepare for the small school 
tournament November 18th in Port Alsworth.  After the small school tournament we will coop our 
teams and run the southwest regional tournament.  This will be a couple coop teams from within 
the district along with Perryville, Newhalen, and the defending state champs Port Alsworth. 
Good luck to all teams. 
 
 


